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JUL 3 01985

Virginia Electric and Power Company
/ ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President,

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY PLAN DEFICIENCIES - SURRY POWER STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-280 AND 50-281

Thank you for your response of April 25, 1985, to our letter of March 12, 1985,
which described the deficiencies identified during our review of the Emergency
Plan for your Surry facility. We have evaluated your response and found it
acceptable. We shall review changes you described when the revised notification
forms are incorporated into the Surry Emergency Plan.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: d. F. Saunders, Station Manager
.

t g. J. Hardwick, Manager -
Nuclear Programs and Licensing

bec: Resident Inspector
'
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